
Submitter: Becki Wildschut 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: SB1589 

I am opposed to this bill.  We have been boating in Newberg for years. Our kids and 

grandkids all grew up on the water there and should be able to continue to use it for 

tubing, wake surfing and other water sports.  This will impact our family immensely.   


